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8NORTH WAGGA 
NORTH WAGGA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

 

Building a Culture of Excellence 

: 6921 3533      : 54 Hampden Ave, North Wagga Wagga: www.northwagga-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au   : northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 

 

Fun in the Sun 
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mailto:northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


PRINCIPALS MESSAGE 
 
I would like to start this fortnight’s newsletter by thanking the students, staff, families and community for what was a 

fabulous week 3! 

Book Character Day and Book Fair 

Thank you to our families for ensuring the students were dressed as their favourite book character. Their costumes 

were fabulous and it was wonderful to see all the students and staff participating. Thank you to Mrs Bryce for coming up 

with the idea of ‘Where the Wild Things Are’ for the staff. The students loved having the staff act out the book after the 

parade. Thank you also to Mrs McIntosh for organising the Book Fair again this year, considering parents were not able 

to visit the library in person, students were still able to purchase the books they wanted. 

The Colour Run 

Thank you to the P & C for organising the sausage sizzle and for the parents who volunteered their time to serve the 

students. Thank you to Woolworths Marketplace for donating the sausages and bread and to our GA, Ricky, for cooking 

the sausages. Thank you to Mrs Kendall for bringing this fundraising idea to us at the start of the year and then 

coordinating the event, it was so much fun. Thank you to our families and the community for the outstanding 

fundraising efforts and especially to the students for getting into the spirit on the day and using their beautiful NWPS 

behaviour throughout the event.  

Be sure to check out all the photos from these events on Facebook! 

The students are enjoying our annual gymnastics program which is always great to see. Can I ask if you haven’t paid yet, 

could please finalise this as soon as possible. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please let Leanne or myself 

know, so we can assist. 

Just a reminder our monthly P & C meeting will be held on Wednesday 4th November at 6pm at the Palm and Pawn. 

Come along, everyone is welcome to attend. 

Have a fabulous week. 

 

Trudy Standley 

Principal 

 
 
 
 
  

   

Congratulations to  

Hannah Wareing  

on achieving her  

Proficient Teacher Accreditation. 



SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Week 3 26/10/2020 27/10/2020 28/10/2020 29/10/2020 30/10/2020 

 

 
Week 4 2/11/2020 3/11/2020 4/11/2020 5/11/2020 6/11/2020 

 

Week 5 9/11/2020 10/11/2020 11/11/2020 12/11/2020 13/11/2020 

 

COVID-19 
 
NSW Health Advice 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school 

if they are unwell, even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms.  Schools will make arrangements for students 

who present as unwell or have flu-like symptoms to be sent home. 

 

NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, 

to arrange to be tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics.  A list of local 

clinics are provided below; 

 

Wagga Wagga Douglass Hanly Moir Pathology 

Suite 3, Calvary Diagnostic & Consulting Centre, Calvary Health Care Riverina,  

36 Hardy Avenue, Wagga Wagga, NSW, 2650 

Booking 1800 026 622 or (02)9111 3405 

 

Wagga Wagga Base Hospital Clinic 

Yabtree Street, Wagga Wagga, NSW, 2650 

Demountable opposite Emergency Department 

Booking required via 1800 831 099 

 

Wagga Wagga Respiratory Clinic 

8 Tanda Place, Glenfield Park, NSW, 2650 

Book online 

 

Students with flu-like symptoms will need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before being 

permitted to return to school. 

 

Further information can be found at the following link: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C Meeting 

Wednesday 

4th November 2020 

6 pm at Palm and Pawn 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


 

BANNER WINNERS 
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CLASS COUNCILLORS 
Congratulations to our Term 4 Class Councillors 

Lime Lucy Langfield Reed McMahon 

Green Pippa Smallmon William Molkentin 

Navy Grace Croker Oscar Hay 

Red Eliza Hay Solomon Jones 

Yellow Caitin West  Bryson Burcher  

Purple Harper Hann Dustin Kleeman 

Pink Chloe Caldow Chase Burgess 

Blue Tarryn Gilchrist  Toby Campbell  

White Alexis Johns Beau Kleeman 

Orange Jordan McFadden Josh Pumpa  

Black Martha Tuckett  Jack Newman  

 

FOOTSTE 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our recent banner 

winners Pippa, Chase and Travis. 



 

COLOUR RUN GALLERY 
The school was filled with excitement and energy ready for our much anticipated colour run. The 

students are to be congratulated for their involvement in the day. Thank you to all students for 

raising funds for our school. A huge thank you to Mrs Kendall, for organising a magnificent day 

and to the P&C for the sausage sizzle lunch they provided for all students.  



 

 

REEC KINDER EXCURSION 
 

Kindergargen students had a wonderful time exploring and learning at the 

Riverina Environmental Education. 
Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 



Staff and students had a wonderful day at 

Jubilee Park for our athletics carnival. 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can parents please remember 

to ensure that students bring a 

drink bottle.  We have had a 

number of students that do not 

have a drink bottle with them. 



BOOK CHARACTER PARADE 
 

BOOK CHARACTER PARADE 

  

 

 





 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ATTENTION YEAR 6: PHOTGRAPHS NEEDED 
Attention: Year 6 Photographs 
To create a virtual end of year display for our Year 6 students we would like them to bring in the following: 

• baby photo 
• kindergarten photo (if they didn't attend NWPS) 
• an Online Home Learning photo 

(Year 6 photos - will be taken in Week 6) 
 
 All photos will be scanned and returned home. Thank you for your assistance. 
Atlanta Hilton 
 
 

PARENT CONTRIBUTIONS AND SUBJECT CONTRIBUTIONS 
The general Voluntary School Contribution is a voluntary contribution to the school and is set at 

$35.00 per child for the whole year. We would greatly appreciate if this could be forwarded to the 

school office to assist with the planning of the school budget. 

Each year we also request payment for “Subject Contribtions”. This is a specific request for books 

used in individual classes and a photocopy levy. The contribution is $47.00 for each child. 

Parents are able to make a payment via our school web site. Click on  to pay 

by credit card.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

You do not need to enter 

the Student Registration 

Number 



CANTEEN NEWS 
 

 

Canteen Roster 
 

Wednesday 28 October  - Jane Chobdzynski 

Friday 30 October – Jane Wadley & Jenny Currie 

Wednesday 4 November – Pam Whytcross 

Friday 6 November – Kylie Burns & Lisa Vandedonk 

Wednesday 11 November – Kate Plum 

Friday 13 November – Kylie Burns & Tabitha Fenton 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder – Please do not include recess items on lunch bags 

when ordering from the canteen 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


